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Description

The latest edition of the “Feral Herald” the newsletter of the Invasive Species Council is available for
download from their  website here  – it has a range of interesting articles and raises the spectre of
governments shirking their responsibilities in the management of invasive species. Australia has the
highest number of invasive species than any other country.
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